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I am South Australian but write to support the Animal Justice party of NSW un submission to 

protect Kangaroos in NSW.  

As a native iconic species of Australia they need our protection as are forced to survive in smaller 

and smaller spaces as their habitat is carved up into unconnected pockets rather that continuous 

corridors and they are persecuted for being too many in areas that once supported them in 

abundance.  

FARMING needs to change to allow them to co-exist with farmed animals not exclude and urban 

areas should be planned to include them by allowing corridors and large areas to remain to 

support their species.  

Labelling them as overabundant due to human encroachment and mismanagement is not ok. 


